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ADDENDUM 2 

 
To:  All Interested Proposers 
  
From:  Linda Gonzalez, Inventory Bid Technician  
 
Date:  May 24, 2007 
  
Subject: Bid# 07-064, Replacement of the Fire Alarm Panel at the MDR Building  
  
 
 
 The Purchasing Department received questions relating to the above referenced 
proposal.   
 
 

1. Does the Fire Alarm System have to be EST? 
Yes. 

 
2. Will there be a walk through for this project? 

Yes.  Addendum states May 24, 2007 at 10:00am. 
 

3. The bid mentions EST brand.  Could you tell me is this is restrictive or for descriptive 
purposes only? 
It is the specified brand being bid. 

 
4. Will there be some type of building layout? 

Due to the high security nature of the departments housed there, no building layout will 
be provided.  Contractor may tour the building at the pre-bid conference and ask layout 
questions at that time.  After bid is awarded, plans will be provided as necessary. 
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5.  Would you like the pieces listed to go together? 
Do not understand the question.  EST pieces should be compatible with each other and 
since it must tie in to existing equipment, it must be compatible with that as well. 


